

February 3, 2020

Melanie A. Bachman Executive Director Connecticut Siting Council 10 Franklin Square New Britain, CT 06051



RE: EM-CING-062-18113 – 265 Benham Street, Hamden, CT

COMPLETION OF CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY

Dear Ms. Bachman:

The purpose of this letter is to notify the Siting Council that construction activity associated with the above-referenced decisions has been completed.

If you have any questions or need any additional information regarding this facility, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours,

Carolyn Seeley

Carolyn Seeley Site Acquisition Supervisor